
 
 

 

                                   Martindale-Hubbell Listings 
 

Directive #4-77  October 17, 1977 
Issued by:  Arthur J. Simpson, Jr., J.A.D. 

Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 
 

The Supreme Court has reviewed the matter of Martindale-Hubbell listings and 
determined that there is no impropriety, and actually professional value in the listing of 
judges in the Martindale-Hubbell directory. 
 
 EDITOR=S NOTE 
 

This directive supersedes Directive #2-77.  All reference to #2-77 has been deleted. 
 


